
 

 

 

 

 

February 3, 1998 

 

Ms. Carol Keeley 

Chief, Historical and Executive Review Unit 

Federal Bureau of Investigation 

10th Street and Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W. 

Washington, D.C.  20536 

 

Re: Assassination Records in Requested FBI Files 

 

Dear Carol: 

 

The Review Board staff has completed its review of a number of files that you provided to us at our 

request.  These files, and our staff assessment of the extent to which they contain assassination 

records, are identified on the enclosed list.  If you have questions about any of the staff recommendations, members of our 

FBI team will be happy to discuss them with you. 

 

If you agree with our staff recommendations that the records identified on the list should be processed as assassination records under the JFK 

Act, please so advise.  If there are any recommendationswith which you disagree, please identify the documents in question, so that the 

Review Board can decide whether to designate them as assassination records.  If this step proves necessary, we hope to present such 

documents to the Review Board at the meeting scheduled for March 10, 1998. 

 

In some instances, we believe that there may be additional records responsive to particular requests that we have not yet reviewed.  These 

instances are identified on the attached list.  We request that you make any such records available as well.   

 

As always, thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosure 


